
6th September2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
As we come to the end of our Autumn Term I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you all for your support. The children have really enjoyed the run up to 
Christmas. We had a lovely Christmas dinner last week enjoyed by all! Father 
Christmas has been to visit us twice! The children have recorded their Christmas 
Production for you to watch (the links can be found below), had a great Christmas 
party and have been busy  with lots of fun activities. 
I would also like to thank our fantastic staff here at Holy Family. They have worked 
incredibly hard throughout the whole term and have ensured that your children have 
made good progress and had a lot fun! 
The staff and I would like to wish you all a very happy, peaceful and holy Christmas. 
Please take care and stay safe and we look forward to seeing you all in 2022 on 
Wednesday 5th January.
Mrs Booth

16th December 2021

Covid
As I am sure you will be aware we are facing an 
increase in Covid cases across the country due to 
the new variant Omicron. It is essential that we all 
follow the guidance. 
If your child or a member of your family/household 
are unwell, it essential that they get a PCR test. 
Please click here for the government guidance.

If your child tests positive during the 
Christmas holidays, please inform school 
immediately via email to 
support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk .  This 
will allow us to then contact the parents of children 
who may have been a close contact. By working 
together we will come through this wave.

SEESAW
Tonight your child will be bringing home there 
login details for Seesaw. Seesaw is our remote 
learning platform which we used during the last 
lockdown. Whilst it is unlikely that schools will 
have to move to remote learning, we are trying to 
prepare for every eventuality! Please keep this in 
a safe place. 

‘

Thank you!

Thank you so much for your 
kind donations to our 
Christmas Raffle. It was great for so many 
children to win a prize and raise money for the 
school. I would like to say a special thank you to 
our PTA. They have worked so hard preparing 
the prizes, wrapping presents and selling tickets. 
We will let you know how much has been raised 
once the money has been counted.

Support: If you need support during the Christmas 

period, please contact support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk . 
We will be checking for emails throughout the holiday and 
will do our best to help.

Pupil Chaplains:
A special thank you to our pupil  chaplains. 
They have done a fantastic job leading the 
whole school through the season of Advent 
with our weekly assemblies. 

Christmas Productions:
Click on the link below to watch the show!
Please scroll down the web page to watch.
Click here.
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